Bryant, Shellie

From: City Council

Sent: January 24, 2019 7:31 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Thursday, January 24, 2019 - 19:30 Submitted by anonymous user: 174.2.253.214

Submitted values are:

Date: Thursday, January 24, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Gladys Last Name: Neufeld

Email:

Address: Heritage Green

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Waste Management

Meeting (if known): City Council Meting Monday January 28-19

Comments:

My letter is written to encourage Saskatoon City Council to move forward with city-wide programs that would generate less garbage, and programs that allow for the collection of organics. And not just for single family dwellings, because it's a no brainer that collection at apartments and condo developments would have a greater impact overall.

I strongly support a user-pay system and the organics collection program, and ask that you get on board with proven programs that exist world-wide to reduce the waste that ends up in the landfill. Stop dragging your feet on this! Take action to make Saskatoon a leader in our province in this area.

Thank you. Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/277418